
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please speak with either of us 
 if you have any concerns or  
questions. 
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 

 
Springfield Newsletter 

October 2024 

 

 

We have reached the 
end of the first half 
term and school will 
close at the end of the 
day on Friday 25th 
October for the half 

term holiday. 
We reopen on 
Monday 4th 
November. 

 
School will also be 
closed on Thursday 
14th November for 

an INSET (staff 
training) day. 
 

 
A reminder that the clocks change on Sunday 27th 

October and go back one hour, marking the end of 

British Summer Time. 

When we return after the half term, the mornings 

and nights will be darker. Children need to take 

extra care when out and about, travelling to and 

from school so please speak with your children and 

remind them about the importance of road safety.  

 

           

                              Board Of Governors 
Mike Patterson has been the Chair of Board of Governors 
for a number of years and has decided now to step down as 
Chair. We thank him for the service and support that he has 
given to the school as Chair and are pleased that he will 
remain as a Governor. Dave Ward is now the Chair and 
Laura Selby the Vice- Chair. Both have been Governors for 
a number of years and know the school really well. 
We hope to be able to update you regarding the parent 
Governor in the next newsletter.  

                
Our Police Community Support Officers 
(PCSO’s)  have been around school at the 
end of the day to say hello and get to know 
our school community. They are also 
speaking to KS2 about keeping safe on 
darker nights. 

Parent- Teacher Meetings 
 

Parents’ Evenings will take place after school 
on Monday 18th and Thursday 21st 
November.  Appointments will be sent out 
after the holiday. Some appointments will 
be held at other times. 

                                                

Coffee Mornings  
Starting after half term on Wednesday mornings. A 
chance to meet and share and discuss a range of 
useful topics.  
Get together with other parents over a cup of coffee. 
Look out for the notice on School Spider. 


